
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
May 29, 2023 

      
Moorecroft Regional Park Trail Work Beginning May 30, 2023 

 
Trail resurfacing will be taking place from May 30 to June 3 along the sections of the trail leading from the 
parking lot to Vesper Point and to the boardwalk. For your safety, please be cautious, remain alert to 
construction activities when using the park and obey personnel and signs posted on site. 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Parks Services  
Regional District of Nanaimo 
1-888-828-2069 
rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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